Weekly News - 6th July 2018

Year Two

Dear Parents / Carers,

We all had a great time on our trip to Bocketts Farm this week. We enjoyed looking around the farm on our tractor ride, handling small animals and even feeding some of the animals in the barn. We enjoyed watching the pig race before heading home. Thank you to all the parents who came on the trip. Your support is always appreciated.

Please can we remind the children to learn the words to the songs for our performance on Wednesday.



Deputy Head Teacher's Award

English

In English this week we wrote leaflets about the information we had learnt at Bocketts Farm. We learnt to write to write a persuasive introduction and then information under the correct sub-headings.

Topic

In Science this week we have been looking at the different stages of the life cycles of butterflies. We are continuing to compare Brazil with England looking at the physical and human features.

Bracken

Iksha Marita

Clover

Kazu Macey

Heather

Sana

Zak

Notices

End of year concert - Wednesday 11th July. Our concert will start at 9.15am and we anticipate that it will last around 45 minutes. We look forward to seeing you there. The children will be wearing school uniform.

Tudor Houses

Please start collecting small cardboard boxes (cereal boxes are the perfect size) for when we start building our Tudor houses. Please bring these in, in a named bag, along with any other materials that you would like to use. For example, straw for the roof. We will be making them on MONDAY!

Vehicles

We will also be designing and creating vehicles as part of our Design and Technology. We would really appreciated small boxes (e.g. tissue box size) coming in to class. We will be making them on TUESDAY!

Next Friday the children will have changeover day and this will take place in school with their new class teacher.

All library books were collected in last week. If you have any still at home please ensure they are returned to school as soon as possible.